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I am opposed to this, as it is just another attack on law abiding citizens. Doing a 

background check and  waiting for an approval can already take anywhere from 1hr 

up 2-3 days for an approval. Adding a 72 hour after an approval is just more 

burdensome government bureaucracy. Already waited around for a background 

check and still not allowed to take your firearm is just anti gun crowd people trying to 

chip away at our 2nd amendment rights.  


